
 

Buddies Autumn term newsletter 

Hello! We hope all the children have settled back into school well after the holidays. 

Welcome to all the new Year 3 pupils and parents. Buddies is the PTA for Bishop Wood and we run lots of events 
throughout the year to raise funds for the school. 

Fundraising update 

We are pleased to announce that our fundraising today for the 23/24 school year was £12,500. Thank you to everyone 
who supported our events throughout the year and helped us raise this money to support the development of the 
nature area on the school grounds. 

Planned events for the school year 

We are currently putting together our planned events for the year including some familiar events such as Discos, 
Christmas Craft Fair, Summer Fair and Moving on Up disco. In addition, we’re looking to run some new events 
throughout the year so watch this space. 

The Buddies AGM will take place on Wednesday 16th October at 7pm at the school. We’d love to see some new faces 
at the meeting so please come along and join us. 

 

Tring Festival of Fire 

 
If you’re attending the Tring Festival of Fire then please use the code BIS24 when buying your tickets and we’ll 
receive a percentage of the sales. 
 
The Buddies Team 
 

Join Us 
We are always looking for new Buddies to join our friendly committee and parent volunteers to help run events. If 
you’d like to join then please email us to find out more.  
 

Preloved Uniform  

We are looking for someone to run our pre-loved uniform. This involves visiting the school (with help from our team) 
to sort through donations and running preloved uniform sales around pick up time. 
 

Committee Roles 

Our current Secretary and Treasury roles are available and we’re in need of people to fill these roles. We would love 
for someone to join the committee this year if you’d be interested, please let us know. 
 



Please contact us if you are interested in getting involved at buddies@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk or come along to 
our AGM and see what it’s all about. 
 

How to get the latest information about events 

You can follow the Buddies and keep up with the latest news and event details on Instagram @bwbuds or Facebook. 
 
Or check out our page https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/wall/buddies where we post details of up and coming 
events and sell tickets 


